
Our reference: COM594967560

Application number: 2024/0189

Application address: Heath Buildings, High Street, Oxshott, Leatherhead, KT22 0JW

Name: Mr Penner

Address: Briars The Ridgeway, Oxshott, Leatherhead, Surrey, KT22 0LJ

Comment type: You support the planning application

Date of comment: 12 Mar 2024

Comment: We live within a 3 minute walk of the High Street and the proposed development. The
existing buildings on that west side of the High Street are in very bad condition, in particular the
flats on the top floor, and have clearly been under invested in for decades save for the Clay
spa/boutique and the Boyce Thornton office. This proposed investment and redevelopment is very
badly needed and I completely support the application. Sorry to see that the previous application
was rejected.


